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In	attendance,	Carol	Barnhill,	Tia	Farmer,	Carol	Byrd,	Janet	Moore,	Donna	McMillin,	Judy	
Pfriemer,	Katrina	Watson,	Lori	Winn,	Diana	Corder,	Randy	Kesselring,	Randy	Martin.	

Randy	Kesselring	discussed	restructuring	the	committee.		Maybe	we	didn’t	need	2	retirees	on	
the	staff	side	and	2	retirees	on	the	faculty	side.		Lori	pointed	out	that	one	was	classified	and	
one	was	non-classified	and	needed	to	keep	a	representative	for	each.		Also	discussed	was	that	
the	vesting	period	changed	as	of	Jan	1.		Discussed	paper	written	by	Faculty	Senate	and	that	
staff	had	some	concerns.		Randy	Kesselring	offered	to	speak	at	the	Staff	Senate	meeting	to	
discuss	concerns	regarding	benefit	changes.			

Meeting	was	to	discuss	catastrophic	leave	request.		After	reading	request	Judith	made	a	motion	
to	approve	and	Carol	Barnhill	seconded.		All	in	favor.		Committee	dismissed.	


